
Dear Adjusters International;

Lloyd and I really want to thank each one of the staff members; of
their dedication and their job, performance was outstanding. Your
company treated us very special, Adjusters International cares for the
people they work for, we really appreciate all that you have done for us. We
felt very special and privileged. If your company had not helped, we would
still be fighting for our loss. Your dedication to us was awesome; our
recommendation will come very highly to everyone we know.

Hope that you keep in touch with us. Have a Very Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year. From Lloyd & Gail, and the Glen Echo Staff.

Sincerely Yours

Lloyd & Gail Rowe


